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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
 BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 22nd JUNE 2010
 

Question
 
“Given that the Minister informed the Assembly that the Market Sub-Post Office turns over £1 million in a year,
can the Minister tell members how many customers this represents?”
 
 
Answer
 

Unfortunately the Deputy is incorrect, on the 8th June, I informed the Assembly that the annual turnover of the
network has reduced by £482k (8%) to £5.4m since 2008, and losses are forecast to increase by £412k to £1.2m
over the same period.

I did not inform the assembly that the Central Market Sub post office turnover was £1m.

 


